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3rd July 2018 
 
Dear Parent/Carer 
 
Re: Year 10 Thorpe Park Trip 
 
I am writing to inform you that we have made the decision to cancel the Year 10 trip to Thorpe Park on 
Saturday 7th July 2018. 
 
We appreciate and understand that this will be disappointing to the students but we have made this 
difficult decision following on from a Year 11 trip last week.  Students spent considerable amounts of time 
queueing for the attractions for them to be closed as they approached the front of the queue.  The fast 
track experience offered to other visitors also contributed to extended queueing times and as a 
consequence students only managed 1-2 rides. 
 
We do not feel the students will have value for money and we feel this is unfair to students and parents to 
pay for this experience that we feel will be disappointing. 
 
We will arrange full refunds for all students who were attending the trip and we apologise for any 
inconvenience this may cause you. 
 
If you have any further queries please contact Mrs Arnold at larnold@corbytechnicalschool.org. 
 
Yours sincerely, 
 

 
 
Mrs A Reynolds 
Principal 
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